
 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: JEETU C PUROHIT                                       

Reg. No. : 15MRC41037   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL V SIPANI                                       

Reg. No. : 15MRC41248   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: YASHWANTH S PANANI                                       

Reg. No. : 15MRC41307   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: DEEPIKA R                                       

Reg. No. : 166TC41140   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: PRERANA SINGHAL                                       

Reg. No. : 166TC41179   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ABHISHEK BHAT                                       

Reg. No. : 16CFC41034   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ADITYA AGARWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41001   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ADITYA N JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41002   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: AKASH J BHANDARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41003   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: AKSHAY M JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41004   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: AKSHAY P JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41005   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANKITHA L                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41007   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ANKUSH OSTWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41008   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ARHANT JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41009   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ATUL KOTHARI P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41011   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: AYUSH BINAIKIA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41012   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: BHAGYASHREE DUTT M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41013   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: BHAVESH N JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41014   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: BHIMANI HARDIK JEEVAN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41015   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: BHOOMI H SHAH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41016   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: CHHAJED GAURAV MUKESH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41018   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DARSHAN R JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41021   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DEEKSHITH G M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41022   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DEEPIKA V PECHI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41024   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DHISHA KP                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41025   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: GIRDHARILAL JAT                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41026   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: GOURAV MALVIYA B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41027   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: HARISH KUMAR PANDEY                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41028   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: HARISH P DEVDA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41029   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARSH KUMAR (MANENDRA KUMAR)                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41030   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: HEMANT CHHAJER                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41031   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: HETHAL VAGHELA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41032   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: K N KRUTHIKA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41034   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: KARTHIK N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41037   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: KHUSHI JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41038   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: LAVITH KUMAR R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41039   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: LIKHITH CHOWDARY L M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41040   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: MAHAVEER R NAHAR                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41041   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: MANISH MUNDHRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41042   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: MANOJ H JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41043   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: MOHAMMED UMAR                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41044   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: MOHAN KUMAR J                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41045   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: MOHIT M JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41046   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: MRUDULA D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41047   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: NAGARAJ M SHINDE                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41048   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NAGASHRAVAN K S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41049   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NEHA BHANDARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41050   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: POOJA V                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41052   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: PRERANA CHOPRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41055   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41056   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL JAIN D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41057   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ROHIT D DESHMUKH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41060   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: RUCHIKA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41061   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SALONEE M SONI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41062   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: SANDEEP K P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41063   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: SANGAMESH  SHEELVANT                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41064   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SAPNA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41065   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SNEHA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41069   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SNEHA K N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41070   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SOUNDARYA KIRAN N R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41071   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: SREEKAAR K M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41072   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: SUMAN R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41073   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SUNITHA C                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41075   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SUSHMITHA J R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41076   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VASAGI R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41077   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VINAY D JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41078   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VINAY JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41079   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VINAY MUTHA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41080   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: VISHNU V                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41082   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VIVEK SINGH R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41083   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: A CHIRAG KHIVESRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41085   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: AARTHI R JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41086   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: AARTI KUMARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41087   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: AATHREYA HEBBAR B R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41089   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ABHISHEK S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41090   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: AKSHITHA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41091   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANAGHA K                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41092   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ANISHA U BHANSALI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41093   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANKITA AGRAWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41094   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANKITHA RANKA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41095   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANSH TANDON                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41096   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: ANUSHKA S GANDHI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41097   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: APOORVA R BHARADWAJ                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41098   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ASHISH BOHRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41099   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: ASHITA CHANDRA POOJARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41101   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: B BHARATH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41103   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: BHAVIKA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41104   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: CHAITRA K RAO                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41106   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: CHARITA SHARMA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41107   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: CHIRAG JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41108   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: DARSHAN JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41109   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: DARSHAN M JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41110   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DEEKSHA NAYAK                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41111   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DEEPTHI N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41112   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: DEEPTHI R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41113   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: DIKSHITA P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41114   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: DIKSHITHA M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41115   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: DISHANT KUMAR R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41117   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: DIVESH G MEHRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41118   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: DIVYA KUMARI JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41119   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: EKTA B KAMDAR                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41120   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ESHA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41122   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: G R VAISHNAVI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41123   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: GAURAV B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41124   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: GOURAV P JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41125   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: GREESHMA KAMATH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41126   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARDIK D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41128   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARDIK JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41129   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: HARISH KOTE                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41130   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARSH JAYANTILAL JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41131   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARSH KOTHARI M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41132   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: HARSH KUMAR (DHARMENDRA KUMAR)                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41133   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: HARSH LUNKAD                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41134   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARSH VARDHAN D MALLECHA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41135   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HARSHITHA H N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41137   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HEMANSHI N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41138   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: HIMANCU DHIRAJ KUMAR JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41139   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: HIMANSHU R JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41140   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: JINENDRA KUMAR H                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41141   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: KAJAL L JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41142   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: KARTHIK B L                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41144   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KETAN S PATEL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41145   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KHUSHAL LAKSHMIKANTH PATEL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41146   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KHUSHI JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41147   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KRISHNA B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41148   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KULDEEP N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41149   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: KUNAL P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41150   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: KUSHAL R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41151   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: LAKSHMI P D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41152   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: LAVANYA D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41153   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: LIKITHA PS                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41154   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: M S SOWJAN JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41155   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MADHUMITHA S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41156   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MANISHA BARBARIA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41157   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: MANISHA D JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41158   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MANSI U                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41159   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: MANTHAN JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41160   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MAYANK SURANA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41161   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MEENAKSHI P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41162   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MEHUL KUMAR D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41163   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MEHUL SURANA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41164   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MOHIT KUMAR N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41165   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: MONICA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41166   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MONICA P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41167   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MONICA S BHOJANI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41168   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: MUDHOL MAYUR VIDYADHAR                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41169   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: N SOWMYA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41170   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NAMRATHA KULKARNI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41172   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: NAVYA R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41173   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NAYANIKA K N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41174   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NEHA BHANSALI S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41175   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NIDHI A JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41176   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NIDHI BHANDARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41177   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NIDHI NAGORI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41178   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NIKHIL CHOUHAN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41179   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: NIKHIL JAIN S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41180   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: NIKITHA JAIN S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41181   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NIKITHA LUNKER                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41182   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NIKUNJ JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41183   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: NILESH I JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41184   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 301  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NISHA K JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41185   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: NITIN R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41186   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: NIYATHII VANNUM                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41187   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: P MEHUL KUMAR JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41188   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 303  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: P SONAL BHANDARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41189   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PANKAJ JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41190   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: PAYAL JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41191   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: POOJA B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41192   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: POOJA KUMARI MEHTA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41193   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRACHI N MEHTA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41194   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRADEEP CHOPRA J                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41196   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRAJWAL K R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41197   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRATHIK SINGHAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41199   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRATHIKSHA D JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41200   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRAVEEN B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41201   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: PRAVEEN R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41202   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PREKSHA P JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41203   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRETHESH JAIN A                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41204   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRIYANK R PAREKH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41205   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRIYANKA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41206   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: PRIYANKA JAIN A                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41207   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: PRIYANKA JAIN L                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41208   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: R KISHAN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41210   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL G                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41211   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41212   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RAHUL R SANGHVI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41213   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RAJAT B HUBBALLI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41215   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RIDDHI JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41217   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: RISHAB D MEHTA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41218   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: ROHIT J  ROONWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41220   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: ROHIT OSTWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41221   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RUCHIKA JAIN D/O MOHAN LAL PORWAL                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41222   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: RUCHIKA JAIN  (D/O JAYANTILAL P JAIN)                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41223   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: RUSHABH U                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41224   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: S MEHUL JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41225   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: SAANIKA S SHENOY                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41226   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: SAHANA BHAT KAJE                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41227   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SAI PRATAP REDDY S A                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41228   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SAIYAM JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41229   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: SAKSHI JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41230   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SAMEEKSHA P S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41231   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SANJANA JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41233   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SAVITHA P JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41234   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SAYYAM MEHTA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41235   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SEJAL K JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41236   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHAH AKSHIT JITENDRA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41237   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHAKTI KUMAR B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41238   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHARATH R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41239   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: SHIVANGI KUMARI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41240   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHRAVANI B S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41241   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHREYA P S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41242   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHREYA PRASAD                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41243   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: SHREYAS M S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41244   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHREYAS P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41245   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: SHRIYA P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41246   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SHUBHAM KUMAR JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41247   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SIDDHARTHA B                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41249   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SIMRAN S JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41250   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SNEHA S JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41251   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SONAL S JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41252   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SONU KUMAR S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41253   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SOUMYA PRASAD                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41254   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SOUNDARYA S H                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41255   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: SOURABH P MEHTA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41256   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SOURABH S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41257   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SOURABH SINGH                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41258   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SRINIDHI R                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41259   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SUHAS GUPTA A V                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41260   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SUMUKHA S V                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41261   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: SUPREETHA P                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41262   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: TARUN JAIN H                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41263   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: TARUN KOTHRI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41264   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: TEJASWINI T N                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41265   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: TEJASWINI U                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41266   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: THEJUSHREE S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41267   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VAIBHAVNAHTA D                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41268   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VAISHNAVI S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41269   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VARSHA RAMAKRISHNA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41270   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VARSHA SEETHARAMAN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41271   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VARUN KUMAR S JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41272   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VEDANT VIDYANAND                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41273   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: VIKAS U JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41274   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VINAY KRISHNA S V                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41275   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VISHNU B S                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41278   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: VISHWAS C                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41279   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 212  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “B” 

Student’s Name: VISMIT BHILOSA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41280   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 302  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VRUSHALI A NAHAR                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41281   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: YASHASVI  VANDANA KINI                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41282   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “C” 

Student’s Name: YESHWANTH M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41283   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 304  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: YOGESH B JAIN                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41284   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: YUTIK PALRESHA                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41285   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “A” 

Student’s Name: AKSHITHA BACHAWAT                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41286   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 211  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY 

INTERNATIONAL AUDITING & 
ASSURANCE  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: VERONICA RUTH XAVIER                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41288   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 306  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

                        

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:  VI SEMESTER BCOM   “D” 

Student’s Name: POOJA M                                       

Reg. No. : 16MRC41289   

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No: 305  

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY COST MANAGEMENT  

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY BUSINESS TAXATION  

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:     “” 

Student’s Name:                                        

Reg. No. :    

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No:   

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY   

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY   

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:     “” 

Student’s Name:                                        

Reg. No. :    

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No:   

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY   

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY   

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:     “” 

Student’s Name:                                        

Reg. No. :    

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No:   

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY   

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY   

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

      

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:     “” 

Student’s Name:                                        

Reg. No. :    

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No:   

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY   

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY   

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal



 
SRI BHAGAWAN MAHAVEER JAIN EVENING COLLEGE 

Dr. A. N. Krishna Rao Road, V. V. Puram, Bangalore-560004 

(Affiliated to Bangalore University) 

II TEST Admission Ticket – APRIL 2019 

Course: B.COM1-Bachelor of Commerce      

Class & Section:     “” 

Student’s Name:                                        

Reg. No. :    

College Code:  MR 

Test Timings:  6.30 PM TO 8.00 PM 

Room No:   

Date Subject Title Invigilator Signature 

26-04-2019 
FRIDAY BUSINESS REGULATIONS  

27-04-2019 
SATURDAY   

29-04-2019 
MONDAY INCOME TAX-II  

30-04-2019 
TUESDAY MANAGEMENT ACCOUNTING  

02-05-2019 
THURSDAY   

03-05-2019 
FRIDAY PRINCIPLES & PRACTICE OF AUDITING  

04-05-2019 
SATURDAY CREATIVITY & INNOVATIONS  

 
Instructions to Candidate: 

The Candidate Shall: 
 Occupy the seat as per the Register number in the Examination hall. Candidate should be present 

at least 15 minutes before the first bell in the Examination room with ID card and Admission 
Tickets. 

 Use Blue/Black ball point pen. 
 Write register number and shade in the correct place in the answer book, only by referring 

admission ticket. 
 Not bring write/printed chits, Papers, Mobile, Digital diary, Electronic instruments, Wrist 

Watches, Programmable Calculators to the examination hall. If found with the candidate in 
the examination hall, the materials/gadgets will be seized and the candidate will be booked 
under examination Malpractices. 

     

            
Signature of the Candidate                                                                                   Principal
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